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6th November 2020 

 
Here is your lunch link for next week. 

There is a  growing amount of monies 
owing for previous weeks on 

ParentPay.  Please can you ensure 
these are cleared at the end of each 

week before ordering your lunches for 
the following week. 

Lunch link 

 

A reminder that if you would like your 
child to have the flu vaccination you 
must opt in for it by 11th November.  
Please follow the link to register your 
child and use the code EE144062 

Kernow immunisation Flu registration 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and carers, 

Firstly, I would like to communicate my gratitude to all 
regarding the introduction of our new drop off and pick up 
measures. It seems that the new procedures are a success, all 
timings are swifter and social distancing is being maintained in 
the playground.  
 
Please do maintain your 2m distance as much as possible 
outside of school including in the car park as we now enter our 
first week of our national lockdown and continue to keep our 
community safe.  
 
Warbstow is taking part in an Aspire wide (online maths) 
SumDog competition. Please encourage your child to take part 
at home and perhaps we can Win for Warbstow!  
Access to SumDog can be made through the pupil login link on 
the school website.  
 
We are now in possession of 3 matching gates at the front of 
school. These will now be locked after 9 AM in the morning as 
we are able to secure the site at long last. The gate closest to 
the small staff car park and office will be used to gain access to 
school for deliveries etc and will be fitted with an electric lock 
and release mechanism in due course.  

 
House Captains accompanied me to the Warbstow War 
Memorial today to lay our collections of beach pebbles painted 
with poppy emblems in remembrance of sacrifices made. The 
pupils also made notes of surnames written on the memorial 
that we have at school and have been asked to research the 
abbreviations attached in order to deepen their, and our 
understanding. I look forward to sharing what they have found 
out with you soon.  

 
 
 

 
November 13th- Flu vaccinations 
December 18th- Last day of Autumn Term 
Dec 21st-Jan 1st- CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 
January 4th- SPRING TERM STARTS 
 

FunFit 
FunFit has now started again on Friday 

mornings at 8am in the hall. The cost is 

£2 per week and £1.50 for siblings. Funfit 

is available to Reception-Year 6. 

Please can you indicate if you would like 

your child/ren to attend the sessions 

using the link. 

We are also considering Wednesday 

morning sessions if the uptake is enough. 

Could you let us know if you would be 

interested in a weds morning session as 

well. In order to guarantee these 

sessions we will bill for the rest of the half 

term in advance via ParentPay. 

 

FunFit booking form 
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